
 

St. Bruno Building and Grounds Meeting , Tuesday April 9, 2019 

 

Members Present, 

Kurt Hendricks, Paul Kronschnabel, Pat Seegers , Mary Daniel 

 

In true Building and Ground mode, part of the meeting was held outside in the parking lot. 

 

Kurt Hendricks presented a plan for the school to put a long jump area for school to use for their track 

team.  Kurt and I reviewed the site and I  gave my approval.  The time and money is being provided by 

the school.  Kurt and reviewed heating, roof leak above the kitchen and scupper replacement  and 

window seal leaks. Kurt and I discussed the mulch replacement for the school playground  area.   Kurt 

and I met early because he had other obligations. 

 

Paul K and I met in church , in the kitchen, as other meetings were taking place.  We reviewed one bid 

for painting the gathering place area and are  waiting for a second one, Pat Seegers is working on 

that.  Discussion regarding replace, refinish the gym floor and the univalent  relocation is on going.  Paul 

K and Mike Chilson will do the spraying of weeds on campus as they have in the past.  Review on the 

parking lot drainage in the back and to the east was discussed. The wetlands is coming towards the 

paved area and will need to be regraded . Our parking lot is gently pitched in that back area to 

accommodate  runoff.  We will work on this later 

 

Pat , Paul and  I met in the parking lot as Pat was coming from another site.  We reviewed all of the 

above .  

 

Thank you Mike for refinishing the new planters  which will be used for Easter. 

 

See you in Church, 

Mary 

 


